
Café Diplomatico 
594 College Street, Toronto, Ontario 

M6G 1B3   

March 7, 2014 
Councilor Mike Layton 
Toronto City Hall   

Dear Councilor Layton,  

Re: Monday June 16, and Tuesday June 17, 2014 – World Cup 2014 Celebration   

As a longstanding community establishment within the community of Little Italy, Café 
Diplomatico has welcomed a great number of residents and tourists to the neighborhood 
over the past 45 years.  

On Monday June 16, and Tuesday June 17, 2014 Café Diplomatico plans to invite the 
community at-large for free daylong celebration (World Cup 2014 Celebration). 
The event will consist of mainly low-key musical entertainment and free food sampling. 
Live broadcast of key World Cup 2014 matches (Germany vs Portugal and Brazil vs 
Mexico)  

As such, we cordially ask that this celebration be recognized formally by community 
council as a “significant community event”.  

We intend to have Clinton Street closed, from the North side of College Street up to the 
first laneway, for which we have submitted all appropriate permit applications. The street 
closure hours are from 12:01 a.m. Monday June 16, 2014 to 9 p.m. Tuesday June 17, 
2014. 
The event hours are from 12 p.m. to 11 p.m. on Monday June 16 and from 12 p.m. to 7 
p.m. on Tuesday June 17, 2014.   

We also plan to apply for a “Temporary Liquor License Ext”.  

We hope to have your support for this community summer festivity. Please feel free to 
give me a call at (647) 990 0695 or email rocco@cafediplomatico.ca should you require 
any more information or have any questions.  

Sincerely   

Rocco Mastrangelo Jr 
Café Diplomatico 


